EDUCATION SERVICE COMMISSION

PUBLIC NOTICE
8™ JUNE 2023

REFERENCE IS MADE TO A PURPORTED ADVERT NO. 01/2023
FROM SHEEMA DISTRICT SERVICE COMMISSION ADVERTISING
VARIOUS POSTS INCLUDING THOSE FOR SECONDARY
TEACHERS FOR KISWAHILI.

THIS IS TO WARN THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT THE SAID
ADVERT IS FAKE AND THEREFORE TEACHERS ARE ADVISED
NOT TO RESPOND TO IT.

FOR MORE DETAILS AND CLARIFICATION ON THE ABOVE,
PLEASE CONTACT:

i. THE CHAIRPERSON, SHEEMA DISTRICT SERVICE
COMMISSION - M$S JANE MPAGI

2. THE CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER, SHEEMA DISTRICT
LOCAL GOVERNMENT - MR. KIKWAYA ALEX
(0703804113)

3. THE PRINCIPAL HUMAN RESOURCE OFFICER - MS.
ABIMANYA RUTH

PLEASE STAND WARNED AND REPORT ANY CASE OF FRAUD
TO THE NEARBY POLICE.

W

Dr. Lukwago Asuman
SECRETARY, EDUCATION SERVICE COMMISSION






